

Norton Stockton-on-Tees TS20 1DX

01642 553370 office@redhouseschool.co.uk www.redhouseschool.co.uk

29 June 2018

Dear Parent

Yours sincerely

## Karate Club - Autumn Term

The Karate Club continues to grow in strength and popularity under the direction of our karate instructor, Holly Sterling, who is the current KUGB National Champion (info@sendaiskc.co.uk). Next term the club will run on the following Friday evenings from 3.30- 4.30pm in the Barn for pupils in Reception to Year 4.

Fridays: September 14, 21, 28, October 5, 12, 19, November 9, 16, 30, Dec 14.

The cost will be £30. In order for the class to go ahead a minimum number of 10 pupils is needed. Places are limited and will be allocated on a first come first served basis. Pupils will need to change into their tracksuit bottoms and PE shirts at the end of the day. Parents should collect their child at the end of the session from the Nursery & Infant School Main Entrance. Alternatively they may go into Session 6 at the end of the club (normal charges will apply).

Please complete and return the slip below to the school office and either:

- a) return with a cheque for £30 made payable to H. Sterling by Wednesday 4th July or
- return the completed slip and make a BACS payment to: Miss H D Sterling, Sort code: 40-19-23 Account number: 31392867 clearly stating child's name and Red House Karate.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any queries.

will be allocated on a first come first served basis.

Yours sincerely
Mr S Haywood
Sendai Kushiro Karate at Red House School – Autumn 2018
Child's Name: Form:
Contact number/s
Relevant Medical details
I enclose a cheque for £30.00 made payable to H. Sterling (please delete accordingly)
I will pay directly by BACS (please delete accordingly).
Parent signature Date
Please return to the office, with the correct payment, no later than Wednesday 4 <sup>th</sup> July. Places